
March 28, 2023 

To: Mr. Garcia, EBCA Board Members 

 

The teacher’s union would like to request that we reopen the following articles from our Collective 

Bargaining Agreement for discussion. 

We would like to reopen articles XV (compensation), XVI (healthcare), XII (class size/deployment), and XIII 

(parent teacher conferences). 


